
 
 
 

Withernwick Community Association (WCA) 
Minutes of the meeting held on 30th September 2013 8pm 

at the Falcon 
 
 
 
 

 
Attendance: Mike Soper (Chairman), Carol and Norman Wilkie, Julianne Ashton, Nikki 
Harvey, John and Margaret Mann 
 
Apologies: 
Pat Pye, Paul and Karen Boyle, Dawn Dickinson, Val Harrison 
 
Income and Expenditure:  Current balance £3067.67 
 
 
Open Gardens:  A Thank You letter was received from The Daisy Appeal in receipt of the 
£415 raised from Open Gardens. 
 
Chatsworth:  A loss of approx £304 was realised after finalising the monies in/out. 
 
Windfarm Fund: The Committee was  informed that grants from the fund couldbe applied 
for by any organisation for ‘not  for profit’ purposes. It was agreed that the WCA would 
like to make an initial application for funding towards this year’s Pantomime excursion. 
Further applications will also be made for future ‘open to all’ excursions. 
It was also suggested that the WCA look into professional consultation for a new Village 
Hall Viability Plan. 
More ideas for purposes for fund applications to be considered. 
 
Xmas Fair:  Saturday 07.12.13 
 
Pantomime: Bridlington Spa – Cinderella, Saturday 28.12.13. 
Val to get costs for a 33 seater coach, with possibility to upsize to 53 seater should it be 
required. 
Nikki to make enquiries into group costs for the matinee performance. 
 
 



Suggested Events for 2014 
 
Open Gardens: Timings to be agreed at a later date. 
 
Car boot Sale: Considering for Spring. 
 
 

 
Next Meeting:    28 October 2013 
 


